
GEOTECHNICAL INVESTIGATION: 
There will be no blasting as part of this activity. 

Field Mapping:
Field mapping will start the beginning of the week 
of April 8th and is expected to last 2-3 days.
Test Pits:
This activity will occur the weeks of April 15th 
and April 22nd. It will take 10 days to complete, 
including stormwater infiltration testing, for which 
final dates have not yet been determined, but will 
occur during the program.
Borings:
Borings will take place the week of April 22nd,  
and will take 14 days to complete.
Geophysical:
This activity will occur the week of April 22nd,  
and will require 7 days to complete.
Radon Testing:
Radon testing will most likely take place the  
week of April 15th.

WETLANDS:
Additional flagging is complete  - additional flags will 
be located by the survey. ANRAD filling preparation 
will occur in the office. Wildlife Habitat Evaluation will 
occur following ANRAD.

TOPOGRAPHICAL SURVEY:
The survey will start the week of April 15th and  
continue through April 30th as needed. Survey will 
occur on-site and along Lexington Street north and 
southbound of the access drive to 554. 

TRAFFIC STUDY AND SIGNAL DESIGN:
In-office investigation work will commence  
immediately. It is unlikely that this activity will require 
any on-site presence since existing conditions are  
already documented, and additional survey will  
provide any missing information.

GEO-ENVIRONMENTAL INVESTIGATION:
This activity will consist of underground storage tank 
exploration, and will take place with the geotechnical 
test pits previously listed.

Soil Analysis and Testing:
This activity will also occur with the geotechnical 
test pits previously listed.

HAZARDOUS MATERIAL TESTING:
This will consist of the sampling of materials for lab 
analysis, and will most likely take place the week of 
April 15th. 
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COMMUNITY UPDATE
APRIL 2019

The Waltham High School project team would like to share the following updates with the  
community regarding the early site package and other evaluations of the 554 Lexington Street 

property. We are happy to report that the activities listed below will result in  
MINIMAL NOISE AND DISRUPTION  

to the Waltham community.


